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Dear Children.  

Welcome to Year 2! I’m really looking forward to seeing you in September and I’m 

excited about spending time getting to know you. 

I’m sure you have lots of questions that you’d like to ask about Year 2 and what 

school will be like when you return to school in September. I know that the time 

spent in Year 1 was sadly much shorter than it should’ve been and that you have 

missed spending time with your friends and teachers – we’ve missed you all too!  

I want to help you prepare for your return to Templemoor so that you feel happy 

and excited about starting a new adventure, in your new class, on your return to 

school. I’ve included some examples of the types of things you can expect to be doing 

in your new class. 

In Year 2, we’ll be spending lots of time getting to know our friends again and 

learning some new routines to keep us healthy, happy and safe. We’ll be spending 

time playing, learning and exercising outside; we’ve even planned an extra playtime 

for you and your friends to enjoy in our beautiful outdoor space (as well as a long, 

lunchtime play!). We’ll be sharing many wonderful stories and re-reading some 

well-known traditional tales (I’ll be reading two of my favourite stories for you to 

watch over the next couple of weeks which you’ll be able to find on the school’s 

website). Finally, we’ll be continuing to do daily phonics lessons, writing and Maths 

as well as exploring some exciting, creative artwork (which I know you’ll really enjoy). 

I hope that you have a wonderful summer holiday with your family - I’ve got my 

fingers crossed for some lovely, sunny weather! 

Looking forward to September.  

Take care,  

Mrs Campbell   (Class 1 Teacher) 


